
VERSE OF THE MONTH 
 
 
 

 

Blessed is he that considereth the poor: the LORD will deliver him in time of 
trouble.  The LORD will preserve him, and keep him alive; and he shall be 
blessed upon the earth: . . .                                                             Psalm 41:1-2a 

     Prayer Requests      
 

Please join us in prayer for 
 
 

Mrs. Lovye W. Cochran Prays for America                     Frances Mathis Prays for Frances Mathis, Demond & Beverly 
Bettye W. Johnson Prays for all of Gods children                                  Barbara A. Caldwell Prays for Alexander Jones  
Roger D. & Frances Easterling Prays for Everyone                              Bob & Kay Adams Prays for our families health                                                     
George C. Campbell Prays for the mission         Mrs. Joyce J. Sadler Prays for our country and the upcoming elections 
James & Carolyn Muliford Prays for my family                                         George & Peggy Hall Prays for Bill Copelan        
Samuel L. Stokes Prays for Homeless Veterans  and Stokes Family                          Jerry McDonald Prays for the Lost           
Mrs. June L. Tester Prays for Country, our readers to repent, our churches      Harold Rigsby Prays for Teresa Johnson 
Fredrick & Christine Waldorf Prays for Herschel Walker       Martha Moulton Prays for America to come back to God 
Mrs. Jean Mills-Phillips Prays for Brandon Mills to stop vaping                      Timothy P. Martel Prays for Cam Martel 

Tom & Rosemary Cypert Prays for Bro. Arron Crawford’s health 
Bette B. Dunson Prays for Evelyn, Felecia, Mary, Jackie, John S, Harry, W. Road 
Laura V. Preller Prays for those who still need to accept Jesus as Lord & Savior 

Mrs. Doris L. Beall Prays for The Church of Jesus Christ and the November Elections 
Mrs. Pauline P. Worthy Prays for Frist Baptist Church of Leesburg’s search for Youth Director and Music/IT Director 

Mary M Sagendorph Prays for My family , our country, our leaders, the elections coming up and that we will be a 
Christian nation 

 
 
 
 
 

Bear ye one another's burdens, and so fulfill the law of Christ.  Galatians 6:2 
 

If you have a prayer request that you would like to have published in the newsletter, please 
make a legibly written note on your reply card or mail us a letter. 

*Donation receipts update* 
Dear friends,  We have recently mailed out reciepts for July & August. If you didn’t receive yours or need 

to report any corrections. You may contact us at the ministy office at (229) 435-7615 
We plan to mail out reciepts for September and October by the end of November. 

 
 

MISSION OUTREACH RESULTS FOR AUGUST 2021 
Individual Cases      Professions of Faith in Christ 
Emergency Aid    250  Mid-Day Chapel Service  (Public)     25 
Emergency Food Bags     70  Men’s Program Division      11 
Misc. Donations    225  Women’s Program Division         6 
       Mission Outreach       14 

Free Clothing: Hundreds of individual pieces.  Over 7,500 meals served. 
 
 

The pieces of this newsletter mailing were designed using Microsoft products. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REACHING THE LEAST, THE LAST, THE LOST 

* 34 years of ministry 1989 - 2022 * 

The AlbanyRescueMission of the LORD 
News from and about Albany Rescue Mission, Inc. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ministry Thrift Store 
604 North Monroe Street www.AlbanyRescueMission.org                                    614 West Roosevelt Avenue 
Albany, Georgia 31701 Albany, Georgia 31701 

DIRECTOR’S NOTES 
A Special Thank You 

Dear Supporters and Friends, 
 If you are a supporter and reading this letter You Are Special. Without you, 
we would not be able to give Gods Plan Of Salvation to The Least, The Last 
and The Lost. From me to you a special Thank You, may God  
bless you and your family. 
 This is the time of year that we need to start our non-perishable  
food drive. Please read inside on how you can help. We also  
need to raise enough funds to catch up on our bills and meet our  
needs for this period of time.  We have had a long summer with many extra 
expenses.  There are so many people in need.  However, because of your 
compassion, the Lord has blessed this ministry as we continue to serve Him. I 
want to thank all of you that have helped and gave extra to meet our needs. This 
will help us to bless those who need it the most. Again, we thank you for your 
care and compassion. 

We had another New Beginnings graduation for our residents.  
We are reaching many souls for the Lord.  We pray that you will 
continue to help us reach the least, the last and the lost.  Again, we 
thank you for your care and compassion.  We pray the     

Lord will bless you and your family. 
       Bro. Larry Hample 

         Saved to serve 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

For God so loved the world, that he gave his only begotten Son, that whosoever believeth in 
him should not perish, but have everlasting life. 

John 3:16 
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MINISTRY NOTES 
 

 

Canned Food drive 
 

               For I was an hungred, and ye gave me meat: I was thirsty, and ye gave me drink: I was a                 
              stranger, and ye took me in: And the King shall answer and say unto them, Verily I say unto 
you, Inasmuch as ye have done it unto one of the least of these my brethren, ye have done it unto me.  

(Matthew 25:35, 40) 
It’s time for our annual canned food drive.  Much of the food collected will be used to provide Thanksgiving    

                                Food Bags for some of the most impoverished members of our community.  We will also restock our         
                                       pantry so we can provide emergency food bags during the rest of the year. If you or your church,    
                                   school, civic organization, or business can help, we will provide promotional materials and grocery       
                                    bags.  Call us at (229) 435-7615 or come by 604 N. Monroe to pick up bags to pack.  We will also  
                                                                         provide “Feed-A-Family-Of-Four” cards with suggested food bag contents.   

 

    Let’s Feed a Family of Four     
4 cans of vegetables       1 package of dry beans 

4 cans of meat (tuna, beans, chili, etc.)   1 package of cereal or grits 
4 cans of fruit       1 box of crackers 

4 cans of soup       1 jar of peanut butter 
1 package of pasta, rice, etc.    1 jar of jelly or jam 

1 bar of soap 

 
 

                                                 Kitchen is now Open!!! 
                                                        We are elated to announce we were able to finish the rebuild of our  
                                        kitchen floor. We are ecstatic that we can cook in the kitchen once  
                                        again. The project took longer than expected and it was full of  
                                        hidden cost. God provided through donors such as yourself and for  
                                        that we are most thankful. Now we may continue to serve those  
                                        who have nothing for another 40 years or till the Lord comes.  
                                        Thank you all, from myself, my family, and those we serve. 

Larry Daniel 
Missions Missionary  

 
 

 
Please deliver food bags and any hygiene items to the Albany Rescue Mission Office at 604 N. 

Monroe St., Albany, GA by 
Monday, November 22nd, 2021.  You may also call 435-7615 to have us pick up your 

donation or for more information. 
 

 

Mission Feeding Program 
We serve 2 meals a day, 7 days a week, 365 days a year to anyone who comes! 

That’s more than 7, 500 meals a month these days. 
 
 
 

~ We’re very grateful for food donations!  ~ 
 
 
 

Please call 435-7615 to ask about current needs or to make arrangements for a donation. 
 
 

We welcome canned goods of all sizes (small to extra-large!) to use in the meals.  

 
 
 
 
 

HOPE FOR THE HOMELESS 

HONORING & REMEMBERING 
 

 

In Honor 
Jerry McDonald in Honor of Jesus                                                          Mrs. Lovye W. Cochran in Honor of our Savior  
Samuel L. Stokes in Honor of My Uncle                 Mary M. Sagendorph in Honor of Jesus Christ our Lord and Savior  
Harold Rigsby in Honor of our Byne Church                   Frances Mathis in Honor of Our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ  
Bettye W. Johnson in Honor of Grace & Mercy            Mrs. Pauline P. Worthy in Honor of Dewayne & Ginny Harper 
Barbara A. Caldwell in Honor of Bernie Jones                    Fredrick & Christine Waldorf in Honor of Herschel Walker 
Ms. Kelly A Clay in Honor of Jesus                                             Mrs. Doris L. Beall in Honor of Tom & Linda Pollock 
Mrs. June L. Tester in Honor of Sue Bedenbaush Birthday                               Mrs. Joyce J. Sadler in Honor my Savior  
Martha Moulton in Honor of our Lord & Savior Jesus Christ                    Mollie M. Walls in Honor of Ida Washington 

Dr. & Mrs. Glenn & Deborah Zuern in Honor of Dan Vance and Dr. Richard Anson 
 

 
 
 

In Memory 
Mary M. Sagendorph in Memory of Joseph Sagendorth                               Mr. Steve Stahl in Memory of Evelyn Stahl 
Barbara J Bush in Memory of Donna Bush Kellogg                                Bettye W. Johnson in Memory of Darrel Hines    
Mrs. Theresa Goodrum in Memory of John Goodrum                         Frances Mathis in Memory of Charlie W. Mathis 
Brian Church in Memory of Ralph Church                                        Mr. Joe W. Lawrence Jr. in Memory of Joe & Sara 
Lawrence Hazel Hughes in Memory of Billy Hughes                     Michael & Pam Amos in Memory of Hoyt D. Amos                
Jerry McDonald in Memory of Mr. & Mrs. W.I. McDonald                         Harold Rigsby in Memory of James Rigsby 
Mrs. Linda Watson in Memory of Linda Sikes Vineyard                          Bob & Kay Adams in Memory of our parents 
Amanda Mcree in Memory of Tony & Marthanne Bruner               William Revill Jr. in Memory of William Revill Sr. 
Mrs. Tom P. Watson in Memory of Bill H. Dykes                 James & Carolyn Muliford in Memory of Ricky Muliford 
Jane M. Calhoun in Memory of Doug Calhoun                                George & Peggy Hall in Memory of Robert N. Hall 
Mrs. Doris L. Beall in Memory of Murray Beall                              Mrs. Jean Mills-Phillips in Memory of Oliver Mills 
Betty Solomon in Memory of Giles Solomon     Samuel L. Stokes in Memory of Homeless Veterans and David Stokes 
Mrs. Ida Fowler in Memory of Taylor Harrison                               Mr. & Mrs. Jimmy Fuller in Memory of Jon Daniel 
Mrs. Frances Anderson in Memory of Beoye Anderson                                    Betty Tumlin in Memory of Ray Tumlin 
Richard & Kristin Smith in Memory of William J. Stubbs Jr.    Mrs. Lovye W. Cochran in Memory of Ben F. Cochran 
Bette B. Dunson in Memory of Family Died                                        Clay & Rebecca Miller in Memory of Lori Allen 

Sylvia T. Joiner in Memory of Tom Ryal’s sister Carol Handley Paul, Sylvia Joiner 
Mr. & Mrs. Donald & Joann Pollock in Memory of Bonnie Robinson, Abner Morris, Joy Pollock and P.L. Gore 

Mrs. Gayle W. Chapman in Memory of Ms. Jo Jones & Ms. Anita Bacon 
Ms. Vivian Chambless in Memory of Bobby Chambless & Robert H. Chambless 

 
 

 
 
We apologize in advance if there are any mistakes in any of the names listed. If you would like to have it corrected in the future please contact us . if you send 

a letter please make sure you write clearly so they can be fixed accordingly. Thank you from Office Staff.  
 

 

LEADING THE LOST TO THE LORD 

Mission News 
Were excited to inform you that we had 3 males and 2 females graduate our new 
beginnings program and are looking forward to God opening up doors for their future. 
Were also happy to announce another resident has secured a job and is working hard to 
provide for himself. We have 4 awaiting SSI and that could take a while. We also have 
5 on SSI that are in need of permanent housing. Please join us in prayer that doors will 
be open for these residence that they may once again stand on their own. Thank you for 
your support, we couldn’t sustain them without your donations and provisions.  
P.S. we are still in need of a small maintenance truck. 
 


